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Past Director Margaretha Eriksson
Goals
As per R8 Operations manual for Past Director.

Status
I am chairing the R8 Nominations & Appointments committe as well as the R8 Awards committee.

I am also member of the R8 Finance committee and proud of the fact that we now have come through with the transition
to a cloud based book keeping system and our international payments are in the hands of the elected Treasurer.

In general I am supporting the R8 OpCom and member of the IEEE AdHoc Committe.

Financial Position
Outlook
The development and forming of the Africa Council is very positive, and the interest in forming of new Sections and Sub-sections
is great to see.

The N&A committee has found good candidates for R8 Director-Elect, and the elected Vice-Chairs have declared their
willingness to serve for another year.

Modifications to your budget, with the corresponding justification
None at the moment.

Points of Concern
Our region is growing in number of Sections which is great, however growth comes with a need for investment in training
new volunteers to lead and develop the Sections and Sub-sections.

Other Issues to report
None at the moment.
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